
INTRO - GCLOBA RECORD OF STEWARDSHIP AND PRIORITIES FOR THE FUTURE 

Dear GCLOBA Member, 

As we approach the penultimate Annual General Conference of our administration, it gives me great pleasure as 
National President to present our record of stewardship focused on the challenges we met, our responses to 
them, and the priorities for the future. 

This along with other AGM reports will be delivered by email ahead of Sunday's AGM. 

Up GCL, Up School! 

Thank you. 

Imran O. Shitta-Bey 
National President, GCLOBA 

  

 

 


